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August 3, 2006
	TO:


	Members

	FROM:


	Brian Lipscomb, CBFWA 

	SUBJECT:
	Regarding No Quorum and Actions from 8/2 Members Teleconference


Do to lack of a quorum at the August 2, 2006 Members Teleconference the agenda items, updates, and possible actions have been postponed to the August 30-31, 2006 Members Meeting in Astoria, Oregon. The draft letter from CBFWA to the NPCC on project funding will be reviewed again at the August 15, 2006 MAG Meeting. 

The Members Meeting information is posted at http://www.cbfwa.org/committees/Meetings.cfm?CommShort=Members&meeting=all for your review. If you have any questions please contact Brian Lipscomb at 503-229-0191.
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